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I submit that reducing nutrient flows is a very noble
idea. However these reduced limits will be useless if we

continue to allow the increase in the number of cows and

the increase in the number of dairy farms.

Simply put if ecan sets limits for the present that is a

step in the right direction. However if an increase in the
number of cows and farms happens then nutient levels

will at best be restored to the present levels or even rise

above present levels.

As Waikato federated farmers have suggested a
moratorium needs to be put in place.

Enviromen tCanterbury needs to place a moratorium on

stock numbers and urgently research the number of
stock units this enviroment can sustain.


